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LAKE TOWNSHIP 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Zoning Board of Appeals 
Masks and social distancing will be observed 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Lake Township Zoning Board of Appeals will hold 

a public hearing pursuant to the Lake Township Zoning Ordinance on August 18, 2022   

at 6:00 P.M. at the Lake Township Hall located at 4988 W. Kinde Road, Caseville, 

Michigan.  Meeting will also be held virtually through GotoMeeting as follows: 
 

You may join our meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 

https://meet.goto.com/433050293 

You can also dial in using your phone. 

(For supported devices, tap a one-touch number below to join instantly.) 

United States: +1 (571) 317-3122 

Access Code: 433-050-293 

 

The purpose of the public hearing will be to consider the application of Donald S 

Galbraith and Jerrie House Plegge for a variance to construct a two car garage addition 

to a current non-conforming residence. The garage would be in violation of Section 3.6 

(C) Setback and Lot Reductions. Said property is located at 4958 Port Austin Road, 

Caseville and is identified as Parcel No: 3213-017-007-00. 

 

All interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing to offer comments as 

to the application. Individuals needing special services to fully participate in the hearing 

may contact the Township Clerk at (989) 856-4867 at least 72 hours in advance to 

request the necessary assistance. Written comments may be submitted to the Clerk at 

P.O. Box 429, Caseville, MI. 48725 or emailed to info@laketownship.net, and should 

be received by noon (12:00 p.m.) on August 18, 2022. 

 

 

 

       James Deming, Clerk 
 


